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July 10, 2019 

Watermain Replacement on Springhurst Avenue from 
Spencer Avenue to Fort Rouille Street 

Contract: 18ECS-LU-12SU  
Start Date: February 2019 

Original End Date: Late May 2019  
NEW End Date (Permanent Restorations): Fall 2019 

In March 2019, the City of Toronto started the watermain replacement process on Springhurst 
Avenue from Spencer Avenue to Fort Rouille Street; the watermain has been successfully replaced. 
The work was initially supposed to replace the watermain to Dufferin Street. Following conversations 
with TTC; the City will now combine work to replace the watermain with TTC track from Fort Rouille 
Street to Dufferin Street as part of future work.  

The underground work on Springhurst Avenue will be completed by the end of July 2019, with 
permanent restoration being completed by Fall 2019. We recognize that a project of this nature is 
disruptive to the community and appreciate your patience during the inconveniences caused by 
construction. 

WORK DETAILS 

To date, the following work has been completed: 
• New watermain installed between Spencer Avenue and Fort Rouille Street;
• Replace any City-owned water service pipes that do not meet City standards from the watermain

to the private property line commenced; and
• Temporary road restoration.

In the coming weeks the contractor will: The following work remains to be completed: 
• Complete water service connections ; and
• Restoring areas affected by construction.
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MAP OF WORK AREA 
 

 
 
MORE INFORMATION: 
If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote Contract 18ECS-LU-12SU. 
 

Field Ambassador Nicholas Trajkovski 
416-779-8395 or TorontoWMReplacement@wsp.com  

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889  
(7 Days a week, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays) 

General inquiries 311 
toronto.ca/improvements/ward10.htm Website 

 
 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 

https://www.toronto.ca/city-government/data-research-maps/neighbourhoods-communities/ward-profiles/
https://www.toronto.ca/city-government/data-research-maps/neighbourhoods-communities/ward-profiles/
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